
From: Henry Connor 
Sent: 13 May 2024 19:42 
To: Planning Enquiries <planning_enquiries@herefordshire.gov.uk> 
Subject: Application to build 350 houses on land above Lugg Meadows. 

 

Dear Sir or Madam, 

 

Application to build 350 houses on land above Lugg Meadows.  

 

This application should not even be considered. A major part of the reason why the 

application for an Eastern bypass was thrown out in the late 1980s/early 1990s was the 

consequence of run off onto the Lugg Flats, an area of very Special Scientific Interest, both 

zoological and botanical, and this development would have a very similar effect. It is not in 

an area where any Local Development Plan has even considered building houses. The fact 

that there is now a farm road running at the bottom of the hill is immaterial. The amount of 

traffic on that road is, fortunately, minimal, and certainly much less than still travels on Eign 

Road and Hampton Park Road to Court Farm at Hampton Bishop. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

(Dr) Henry Connor 

1 Vineyard Road, Hereford, HR1 1TT 
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